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Wards are currently in the process of decorating the wards for Halloween & getting ready for 
the festive season. 
 

Improving Safety at Brockfield House 
 
As part of the ongoing safety improvements at Brockfield House there are major works that are nearing 
completion, which include; 
 
Kingsway Doors: 
These doors are being installed on all bedrooms and bathrooms on the Unit and are comprised of a Door Top 
Alarm (DTA) System. This system is designed to raise an alarm within the ward when a bedroom or bathroom 
door is used as a ligature anchor point. Once triggered, an alarm will sound, alerting staff and enabling them 
to respond quickly.  
 
These doors are also of an anti-barricade design to support the safe and effective care of all patients and 
allow staff to gain access to bedrooms in an emergency situation.  
 
 
Oxehealth, Oxevision and Oxevision Observations: 
Oxevision has been installed in all bedrooms to enhance and improve care and safety and uses vital signs 
software. This allows staff to undertake readings of patient’s pulse and breathing rates when in their 
bedroom without entering the room to do so. This will not replace physical health monitoring but is to be 
used in addition to manual monitoring of patients health.  
 
The system uses an infrared camera that links to the nurse’s station and hand held tablets, informing staff 
when patients have left their bedrooms, are in their ensuite shower-rooms or there are multiple people in 
the bedroom.  
 
Oxevision Observations has been designed to support levels of engagement reporting. It provides a clear 
record of observations in a digital format which is sent directly to individual electronic patient records. The 
system will support in the identification of trends and allow for oversight of the quality of engagement and 
observation activity.   
 
   
 








